Republic of tb;r/ﬁbilippines
Department of Education

Region VI-Western Visayas
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF KABANKALAN CITY

ADVISORY
(Relative to Division Memorandum No. 5§22, s. 2022)

TO:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chiefs, CID and SGOD
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

1. In accordance with Division Memorandum No. 522, s. 2022, RE: Corrigendum to
Division Memorandum no. 509 s. 2022 RE: Corrigendum to Division Memorandum
no. 468, s. 2022 on the conduct of 2022 Quarter [V Monitoring, Evaluation and
Adjustment, OSDS QIV accomplishments shall be validated on the following
schedules in the preparation of QIV RMEA validation on January 5, 2023, at 3 p.m. :

Date/Time Participants Facilitators Venue
January 4, 2023 Racel Malalu-an, Atty. I1I School Management | New
1:00 p.m.-2:00 p.m. Monitoring and Division
January 4, 2023 Meralie Mae Gualdrapa, Acct. Evaluation Conference
2:00 p. m.-3:00 p.m. | IIT Personnel Hall
Gilbert Biaco, AO II
January 4, 2023 Lyn Rose Otea , AO V SDS
3:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m. ASDS
January 4, 2023 Arnold Magdaet, AO V SGOD Chief
4:00 p.m.-5:00 p.m. | Cris Erabon, AO IV CID Chief
Dax Lopez, AO IVJorel
Diagmel, AO II Internal M&E
Aileen Shane Decena, ADAS II1
Salvacion Elsie Pantajao, AA
VI

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

Address: Tayum Street, Barangay 8, Kabankalan City, Negros Occidental
Telephone Number: 471-2004 | 471-2003
E-mail: kabankalan.city001@deped.gov.ph




